2020 BAM Meeting Minutes
February 9, 2020
The meeting was called to order at 12:00 PM by President Joe Staggs. 
This meeting was short and sweet. Here are the main topics discussed.
1. Discussion of general membership and our responsibilities as anglers that represent BAM.

2. Reviewed By-Laws and Tournament Rules. Updates will be posted on our BAM Website.

3. All boat insurance needs to be submitted to Scott Lindsay before the first tournament.

4. Discussions regarding how we draw the team tournament. Several recommendations were considered. The regular team draw was agreed to as of now but this is still an open discussion that will take place at the Snug Harbor meeting.

5. The Classic dates were voted on and confirmed for October 3rd, and 4th. The top ten can change the date based on their personal vote.
6. There is $883.66 left over from the 2019 budget. This money may be used for launch fees or go towards cabin rentals. This will be discussed at the Snug Harbor meeting.

